
September 5, 2019 

 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy 

Alderman, 10th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  10TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #190699 

 INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF 

 WEST BLUE MOUND ROAD FROM NORTH 89TH STREET 

 TO A POINT 60 FEET EAST 

 

Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

In conjunction with the removal of the bus stop on the north side of West Blue Mound Road at 

North 89th Street we recommend the installation of a no parking anytime restriction on the north 

side of West Blue Mound Road from North 89th Street to a point 60 feet east to improve visibility 

of west bound vehicles on West Blue Mound Road for motorists exiting North 89th Street. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR/clm 

 

c:  Common Council 



September 5, 2019 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 4TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #190699 

 INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE WEST SIDE OF 

 NORTH 11TH STREET FROM WEST MC KINLEY AVENUE 

 TO THE DEAD END SOUTH OF WEST JUNEAU AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

Due to the 26’ street width of North 11th Street between West McKinley Avenue and the dead end 

south of West Juneau Avenue a no parking restriction is needed on the west side of the roadway to 

facilitate the movement of traffic on the roadway. We will prepare the necessary legislation for the 

next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR/clm 

 

c:  Common Council 



 

September 5, 2019 

 

Honorable Russell W. Stamper II 

Alderman, 15th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 15TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #190699 

 REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF 

 NORTH 16TH STREET FROM WEST CENTER STREET 

 SOUTH TO THE ALLEY 

 

Dear Alderman Stamper: 

 

A review of the above captioned parking restriction on the east side of North 16th Street south of 

West Center Street, has found that additional parking could be restored in this area and still allow 

traffic flow by repealing the above-captioned parking restriction. The necessary legislation will be 

prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above 

captioned parking restriction. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR/clm 

 

c:  Common Council 



September 5, 2019 

 

Honorable Jose G. Perez 

Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  12TH AND 14TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #190699 

 REMOVE NO PARKING DURING WINTER MONTHS ON THE EAST 

 SIDE OF SOUTH 14TH STREET FROM WEST CLEVELAND AVENUE 

 TO THE DEAD END SOUTH THEREOF 

 

Dear Alderman Perez and Zielinski: 

 

In an effort to allow more on-street parking during the winter months DPW staff reviewed the 

above-captioned parking restriction for its removal. This review included the Environmental 

Services Operations Division who reviewed the removal of the restriction for snow plowing 

concerns, they concluded that there would be no issue with the removal of the parking restriction as 

it pertains to plowing operations. We, therefore recommend the permanent removal of the above-

captioned parking restriction. 

 

The necessary legislation for the removal of the restriction will be prepared and subsequently heard 

at the September 12, 2019 Public Safety Committee meeting. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR/clm 

 

c:  Common Council 



September 5, 2019 

 

Honorable Nik Kovac 

Alderman, 3rd Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 3RD ALD. DIST. - FILE #190699 

 REMOVE NO PARKING DURING WINTER MONTHS ON THE NORTH 

 SIDE OF EAST BOYLSTON STREET FROM NORTH WARREN AVENUE 

 TO NORTH CAMBRIDGE AVENUE; AND ON THE NORTH SIDE OF 

 EAST IVANHOE PLACE FROM NORTH SUMMIT AVENUE TO 

 NORTH TERRACE AVENUE; AND ON THE NORTH SIDE OF 

 EAST LAFAYETTE PLACE FROM NORTH OAKLAND AVENUE TO 

 NORTH SUMMIT AVENUE; AND ON THE EAST SIDE OF 

 NORTH LAKE DRIVE FROM EAST LAFAYETTE PLACE TO 

 EAST NORTH AVENUE; AND ON THE NORTH SIDE OF 

 EAST ROYAL PLACE FROM NORTH FARWELL AVENUE TO 

 NORTH PROSPECT AVENUE; AND ON THE WEST SIDE OF 

 NORTH TERRACE AVENUE FROM EAST LAFAYETTE PLACE TO 

 EAST NORTH AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Kovac: 

 

In an effort to allow more on-street parking during the winter months DPW staff reviewed the 

above-captioned parking restrictions for their removal. This review included the Environmental 

Services Operations Division who reviewed the removal of these restrictions for snow plowing 

concerns, they concluded that there would be no issue with the removal of the parking restrictions as 

it pertains to plowing operations. We, therefore recommend the permanent removal of the above-

captioned parking restrictions. 

 

The necessary legislation for the removal of the restrictions will be prepared and subsequently heard 

at the September 12, 2019 Public Safety Committee meeting. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR/clm 

 

c:  Common Council 



September 5, 2019 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  8TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #190699 

 INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF 

 WEST GREENFIELD AVENUE FROM A POINT 230 FEET 

 WEST OF SOUTH LAYTON BOULEVARD TO A POINT 

 150 FEET WEST THEREOF 

 

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of the Marcia Linden Apartments at 2735 West 

Greenfield Avenue to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that motorists exiting the 

parking lot at this address have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling east and west bound on West 

Greenfield Avenue when vehicles park close to their driveway. Therefore, in the interest of public 

safety, we recommend installing this restriction to increase visibility at the driveway. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR/clm 

 

c:  Common Council 



September 5, 2019 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 14TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #190699 

 EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE NIGHT PARKING ON 

 EAST WARD STREET FROM EAST LINCOLN AVENUE 

 TO SOUTH KINNICKINNIC AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public 

Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets on which overnight parking 

is allowed on both sides of the street from March 2nd to November 30th. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR/clm 

 

c:  Common Council 



September 5, 2019 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 4TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #190699 

 INSTALL TWO-HOUR METER PARKING 8:00AM TO 6:00 PM 

 MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY ON THE EAST SIDE OF 

 NORTH PLANKINTON AVENUE FROM WEST WISCONSIN AVENUE 

 TO WEST WELLS STREET 

 

 INSTALL TWO-HOUR PARKING 8:00AM TO 6:00 PM 

 SATURDAY ON THE EAST SIDE OF NORTH PLANKINTON AVENUE 

 FROM WEST WISCONSIN AVENUE TO WEST WELLS STREET 

 

 REMOVE NO STOPPING/TOW-AWAY ZONE ON THE EAST 

 SIDE OF NORTH PLANKINTON AVENUE FROM 

 WEST WISCONSIN AVENUE TO WEST WELLS STREET 

 FROM 3:30PM TO 5:30PM EXCEPT STAURDAY AND SUNDAY 

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of property owners in the 700 block of North Plankinton 

Avenue legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting 

for the above-captioned parking changes. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR/clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 


